
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  The  good  thing  about  a  wet  spring:  the
Nevada  Department  of  Agriculture  forecasts
just an average year for the number of Mormon
crickets.

• At a future South Lake Tahoe City Council meeting the five
are going to discuss the merits of changing to a government
structure  where  the  mayor  is  in  charge  and  not  the  city
manager.

• The Lake Mary Cabin Dinner Series benefiting North Shore
nonprofits will be Fridays and Saturdays from July 29-Sept. 24
at  Sugar  Bowl.  For  more  info,  call  (530)  426.9000  or  go
online.

• Tahoe City Dog Park opened June 16 off Highway 28 on Grove
Street (behind Fat Cat and below Conners Field). The dog park
will be open Thursday-Tuesday dawn to dusk, and Wednesday noon
to dusk. For more information, call (530) 583.3440, ext. 10.
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